
From: Amy Lee [amy.lee@seiu.org] 
Sent: Monday, December 19, 2016 11:13 AM 
To: FUSSELL Jana 
Cc: Ryan Pfeffer 
Subject: Re: Footnote 191 of your public comment 
 
Good Morning Jana, 
 
Attached is the log of calls for service we received from the Washington County Sheriff's Office. 
 
Best, 
Amy 
 
On Mon, Dec 19, 2016 at 11:05 AM, FUSSELL Jana 
<Jana.FUSSELL@dhsoha.state.or.us<mailto:Jana.FUSSELL@dhsoha.state.or.us>> wrote: 
Hello, 
 
Footnote 191 of your comments dated November 21, 2016 references a log of incident reports (2013-
2016) for Cedar Hills Hospital from the Washington County Sheriff's office that is available upon request.  
Would you please send me a copy of this incident report? 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jana Fussell 
Certificate of Need Coordinator 
Oregon Public Health Division 
Oregon Health Authority 
 
 
 
-- 
Amy Lee 
SEIU Healthcare 
Email: amy.lee@seiu.org<mailto:amy.lee@seiu.org> 
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